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15th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to invite you attend our Digital Wellbeing information session on Tuesday 30th January, 2pm 

– 2.50 pm.   

Our Digital Skills teachers, Iain Stewart and Nerissa Davies, will be leading the session which aims to 

provide you with digital wellbeing tips and tools to help in supporting young people to have good habits 

online.   

We would like to keep these sessions as informal as possible with opportunities to access digital wellbeing 

tools and other resources from your mobile device during the session.  

Tea and coffee will also be provided. 

 

Please return the form below by Tuesday 23rd January to give us an indication of numbers attending. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Nerissa Davies 

Class Teacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

I am able / not able to attend the Digital Wellbeing session on Tuesday 30th January from 2pm – 2.50pm.  

 

Pupil’s name:  ……………………………………. Class/Year group:  .……….. 

 

 

Number of people attending (excluding Pupil) ………………… 

 

 

Parent/carer’s signature …………………………………………………………………… 
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